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No known threats to Santa Clara County Schools 
 

The Santa Clara County Office of Education is monitoring the situation regarding the Los 
Angeles Unified School District school closures today due to “credible threats” of violence, and 
we can assure parents and our community of the following: 
 
• We are unaware of any threats to our schools at this time. 
• Our office is carefully monitoring the situation and continuing our close relationship with law 
enforcement to ensure the safety of our campuses. 
• Every school in our community has established a safety plan and lockdown procedures that 
contribute to maintaining a safe learning environment for our students. In the wake of this 
incident, school personnel will be reviewing those plans and continuing our ongoing 
relationship with law enforcement to ensure we do everything we can to maintain the safety 
and security of our students. 
 
We will provide updates as available and appreciate the ongoing work of educators, law 
enforcement and community members to keep our students safe. 
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